
                                                    639 Prim Street 
                                                   Ashland, Oregon 
                                                            97520 
                                                                                                   June 8, 2015 
Andrew Cramer 
Principal 
T W Construction 
P. O. Box   19803 
Portland, Or. 
97280 
 
 
Dear Andrew 
 
  Some time ago I sent the attached letter, addressed to you at 
Whaleshead. Since I have not heard from you, I fear it may have gone 
astray so I am sending it again, this time to the address shown on the 
checks we have received, which I take to be your office in Portland. 
 
  We spent several days at the park last week and we pleased to see 
the remodeled lobby and office and to learn that the wastewater 
treatment facility is being renovated. We imagine that there may still 
be a considerable list of items on the “to do” list. 
 
  We bought our unit, C-7, in 2005 and have enjoyed a cordial 
relationship with the park’s two ownership groups since then. We 
have always considered ourselves as partners with the owners, in 
sharing our rental income, as well as being lessees. We look forward 
to establishing the same relationship with our new owners. 
 
  I look forward to hearing from you and perhaps meeting you on one 
of your visits to the park. 
 
 
      Cordially,  
          


